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Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am writing to request funding for the Morehead Fire Department in fiscal year 2022. The entity
to receive funding for this project is the City of Morehead, located at 314 Bridge St. Morehead,
KY 40351. The funding would be used to build a new fire station. The project would be a
valuable use of taxpayer funds because the current facility is run down, not in compliance with
Kentucky Building Code, and located at the busiest intersection in the city. The new station will
provide a safe facility for the firefighters and increase response times.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Al K gen

HAL ROGERS
Member of Congress



